



299 NORTHUMBERLAND AVE NORTHRIDING P.O. BOX 1629 RANDBURG 2125

TEL: (011) 462-1610/50 FAX: (011) 462-2659

email: admin@spca-rbg.org.za inspectorate@spca-rbg.org.za

## Independently serving the community of Randburg with pride

26<sup>th</sup> July 2016

Dear Doner,

On behalf of all of us at the Randburg SPCA we would like to express a huge thank you for your recent donation to us.

Our job is made so much easier when we have the support of public and corporate world behind us. We all have a part to play in animal welfare in our community and we thank you for playing your part and supporting us in the work that we do. We will continue to do our utmost to protect and defend the animals in need.

Please, we desperately need your ongoing help.

Thậnk you again and kindest regards,

Lyndall Wood Randburg SPCA